
GFC Academic Planning Committee (APC) 
 
Approved Motion 
 
The following Motion and attendant Final (Recommended) Document were approved by the 
GFC Academic Planning Committee (APC) at the meeting of Wednesday, February 9, 2011: 
 
Agenda Title: Proposed Changes to Existing Mandatory Student Instructional Support 
Fees, Proposed New Mandatory Student Instructional Support Fees, and Proposed New 
Non-Instructional Fees  

 
Motion:  THAT the GFC Academic Planning Committee recommend to the Board of Governors 
the approval of the proposed changes to existing Mandatory Student Instructional Support Fees 
(set forth in Attachment 1), new Mandatory Student Instructional Support Fees (set forth in 
Attachment 2), and the new Non-Instructional Fees (set forth in Attachment 3), to take effect as 
noted in each respective attachment. 
 
Final Recommended Document: Item 4 
 
 

http://www.governance.ualberta.ca/~/media/University%20of%20Alberta/Administration/Office%20of%20the%20Vice-Provost/Governance/Documents/GO05/ACP/10-11/FE-09/Action/Item-4-Fees-Schedules-2011-12-FINAL-POSTING.pdf

